
Clark, Wm. Hancock Feb. 20, 1898 

Wm. Hancock Clark to J.J.Hil1. 

"I send you the following books relating 
to the 'Conquest of the North West' by 
Gen'l Geo Rogers Clark, my grand uncle..." - - -  

Is planning a trip to Yellowstone Park 
since ""much is my desire to retrace the 
path of my illustrious grandfather." [Wm. 
Clark of the Lewis & Clark hkpeditionl. 
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